
more adequate marina in the fu- 
ture. 

Now, it looks as if this very 
idea may become a reality. We 
may be able to have a marina be- 
fitting the size and importance of 
our magnificent harbor, not a small 
catch basin with strings attached 
and never-ending frustrations such 
as we have experienced in con- 
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Points To Better Way 

Oct. 31, 196 
Editor, The Advocate: 

It was gratifying to read in thi 
evening's daily paper that Prov- 
incetown has requested and re 
ceived favorable reports from the 
National Park Service on the pos 
sibility of its building a marina 
and harborrefuge'here. As a mat 
ter of record, it should be remem 
bered that on July 10th of this 
year at  a special Town Meeting 
the suggestion that the Nationa 
Park Service might be interestec 

the Preservation of the Province 
Lands has always favored the most 
adequate harbor of refuge possible 
placed in the most advantageous 
position for the entire town. If 
the National Park Service under- 
takes to build this kind of a mar- 
ina on recommendations made by 
an impartial survey of engineers, 
the town has not waited in vain 
for a dream to come true. Let us 
all work toward this end, expect- 
ing the most, not the least from 
the natural assets of our harbor. 
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in building a marina as  they had done i n  several other National Park 

areas war made by aa on behalf of the Emergency Committee for the 

Preservation of the Province Lands. 

information we had rceived directly from tho main off ice  in Washington 

as a result of inquiries made prior t o  tho town meet ing .  At that 

This recommendation was based on 

time there was general skepticism on the part of the voters when this  

idea was presented, 

of .. let’s got w h a t  we can now, rogard less of tho circumstances and re- 

gardless of the poss ib i l i t ies  of an even bigger and more adequate marina 

Tho prevailing attitude at that mooting was one 

in the future. 

Now, it looks as th i s  very Idea may become a reality in the net- 

to distant future. We may bo able to  have a marina befitting tho s ize  

in connection with tho town pier. 


